
 
 

School re-opening on  Wednesday, 29th August. 2018. 

Well done to all participants and prize winners at Cork Sports 2018! 
 

Presentation of €500 to ‘Breakthrough Cancer Research’ from our Christmas 
Jumper Day! 
 

On 24th May, the whole school were 

treated to a violin and cello recital by 

Lisa’s  mega-talented musicians.  It’s 

not easy to perform in front of a big 

audience, but the children managed it 

superbly.   

Roll on next year! 

 
 

 

Summer 2018 

Confirmation 2018 

Twenty two children from Tirelton NS received the Sacrament of 

Confirmation in Toames church on 25th April. 

 

Eight children from Tirelton NS received their First Holy Communion in 

Toames church on 19th May. 

 

 



 Junior Classes having fun with their Maths exercise! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Credit Union Quiz teams of  2018! 

Swimming 2018 in the new swimming pool in Dunmanway! 

 Farwell to 6th class of 2018! 
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Congratulations to West Muskerry Sciath na Scol Football Winners! 

 

 


